
From: Herman Kachold [mailto:hkachold@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 8:19 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP TESTIMONY, PUBLIC BIKE PATH 
 
TSP TESTIMONY, PUBLIC BIKE PATH  
 
I am writing to remind you about this issue that was looked at in 2009 and was dismissed for 
safety hazards, liability risks, and cost.  This was a bad idea in 2009 and continues to be a bad 
idea in 2016 and beyond.  We need sidewalks for our streets on Hayden Island. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Herman Kachold 
co-chair of the Hayden Island Livability Project 
representing the Hayden Island Manufactured Home Community on HINooN Board. 
 


